
Board of Supervisors Adopts Amendments to Local Business 
Enterprise Ordinance 

On January 26, 2010 the Board of Supervisors unanimously passed legislation 
amending the Local Business Enterprise Ordinance. The legislation sponsored by 
Supervisors David Chiu and Carmen Chu in collaboration with the Mayor’s 
office was drafted with the aim of supporting small businesses while accelerating 
delivery of capital projects. The legislation modifies Chapter 14B by by creating 
advantages for small, local firms too big to participate in the city’s local business 
enterprise program, strengthens the micro-LBE set aside program, and clarifies 
the application of local business requirements to design-build and integrated 
project delivery systems. 

Link to legislation and more information: 

http://www.sf-hrc.org/ftp/Newsletter/February2010.htm 

 
 
 

 


